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Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli
Dear Ms. Walli:
Re: EB-2013-0321 - Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) Application for

Payment Amounts
Confidential Information for the OEB’s Review Only

In OPG’s letter of October 2, 2013, OPG requested confidential treatment of certain of
its information filed in the above-referenced Application, and specifically, the review of
certain information by only the OEB in order to determine the permanent protection of
such information. OPG indicated that, following past practice of the OEB in EB-2010-
0008, OPG would write to the OEB and provide it alone with the information for which
OPG seeks permanent protection.

In this regard, OPG herewith encloses three fully unredacted copies of each of the
2013-2015 Hydro Thermal Operations Business Plan and Corporate Business Plan, as
well as the Business Planning Instructions. Non-confidential versions of these three
documents are at Exhibit F1-1-1, Attachment 1, Exhibit A2-2-1, Attachment 1 and
Exhibit A2-2-1, Attachment 2, respectively. They are attached hereto so that the OEB
may examine and determine whether the redactions related to OPG’s unregulated
hydroelectric business and related to confidential irrelevant information for periods
outside of the test period in respect of the Application are appropriate. The portions of
these documents for which OPG seeks a permanent redaction are indicated by red
lines around such information.
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OPG requests that the OEB follow its past practice in respect of this similar information
and not make these documents available to the parties. OPG requests that upon the
OEB's review of the documents that the OEB return the unredacted originals to OPG.
In aid of returning the documents to OPG, the documents may be returned to the
attention of:

Carlton D. Mathias

Assistant General Counsel, Law Division
Ontario Power Generation

700 University Avenue

H18G25

Toronto, ON M5G 1X6

For ease of reference, for the hard copy of this letter sent to the OEB, a copy of OPG’s
letter of October 2, 2013 requesting confidential treatment for the several parts of its
Application is also attached.
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Carlton D. Mathias

c: Colin Anderson, OPG
Charles‘ Keizer, Torys LLP




